UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA

Instruction from Higher Education Department

Visit to the camps during DS campaign (starting from tomorrow till 20™ April,
2023) is a great opportunity for the students especially college going students.
It gives them an opportunity to familiarize themselves with many Social
Welfare schemes undertaken by the Government.

All college Principals are here by advised to consider in close coordination with
the local administration. Mrs Chandani Tudu, Spl. Secretary (Universities) and
Sr. Spl. Secretary (Sponsored/Government Colleges) may coordinate suitably.
Needless to mention that such visits may be considered without hampering .
academic activities adversely.
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